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Welcome to St Edward the Confessor Parish 
                                                 Established 1978 

01stð02nd September 2018 

22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

JAMESô ADMONITION TO US 
 

Our second reading today is from the Letter of St. James. It says: ñEvery 

good and perfect gift is from above, coming down from the Father of the 

heavenly lights, who does not change like shifting shadows.  He chose to give 

us birth through the word of truth, that we might be a kind of firstfruits of all 

he created. Therefore, get rid of all moral filth and the evil that is so  

prevalent and humbly accept the word planted in you, which can save you. 

Religion that God our Father accepts as pure and faultless is this: to look 

after orphans and widows in their distress and to keep oneself from being 

polluted by the world. 

 

James admonishes us to be "doers of the word." John Wesley had this for his 

rule of life: 

Do all the good you can, 

By all the means you can, 

In all the ways you can, 

In all the places you can, 

At all the times you can, 

To all the people you can, 

As long as ever you can. 

 

Abraham Lincoln used to say that he always plucked a thorn and 

planted a rose wherever he thought a rose would grow. There are few places 

where a rose will not grow! Albert Schweitzer used to say, "When you are 

quite despondent, the best way is to go out and do something kind to      

somebody." 

 

Our visit to the sick, the bereaved, the lonely, will kindle fires of love 

and uplift spirits in us, as well as in others. Christ was faithful and cheerful; 

and one reason was that he "went about doing good." (Acts 10:38) 

      

         

Fr. Marce Singson 
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BAPTISM 
We welcome into our                                        

Christian community: 

 

 

Audrey Mae Macahilig 

Spencer Lawrence Lacy 

 

Baptism is 7 days a week. Please phone the 

parish office for information regarding Baptism.  

Thank you 

WE REMEMBER  

In our prayers all who 
have died recently,  

 

Eugenio Sagun 
Douglas (Doug) Edward Crosser  

Sheila Keeffe 
 
 

and those whose anniversaries are in this 
month:   

 

Concepcion Lopez 
William Darby 
Robert Spooner 
Richard OôNeill 
Barbara Bettiol 
Milton Hampe 

 
 

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord,  
and let perpetual light shine upon them.  

May they rest in peace. 
Amen.  

 

PLEASE  PRAY 
 

For all our Sick parishioners 
and family members: 

 

Milagros Benavente 

Jhuela Lopez 

Therese Eichperger 

Alex Dalcarobbo 

Menôs Group Meeting 

ñGetting to the Pointò 
 

Menôs Group meet every 

2nd and 4th Tuesday of the 

month.   

Next meeting 11 September @ 7.00pm 

Venue:  Room at the back of the 

Church. 

For information contact:  

Ron Ferrall 3290 3110 

referrall@optusnet.com.au 

VISITATION/COMMUNION  FOR 

THE SICK 
 

10.09.2018; 17.09.2018; 24.09.2018 

 

Please contact the office if you require a  

visitation/ home communion. 

If you would like our community to remember 

you or a family member in our prayers please 

complete the information in the register on the 

table at the back of the Church.     Thank you. 

PARISH UPDATE 
 

The Thanksgiving Mass we celebrated last Sunday morning for the 

40 years anniversary of our Parish was truly great and memorable. 

It was graced by the presence not only by our visitors but also by 

our 2 former pastors. The memorabilia, as a whole, had captured 

the history and memories of our parish community, thanks to  

Helen Scully, Denise Clancy, Corrie Wall and Frankie Little who 

put together all the bits and pieces. Also, a vote of thanks to our 

Pastoral Council members and the hospitality group of Ana Fidow, 

the Samoan hospitality group, who worked together for the brunch fellowship 

after the Mass. We look forward to the next 10 years when our parish will turn 

50! That would be more colourful and exciting! 
 

 

The Parish Youth Retreat also went well last Saturday. A total of 48 youth 

showed up and were intently listening to Fr. Rayôs Conferences entitled: MASKS. 

It was concluded by participants receiving a very good and new edition of the  

Bible designed according to the mind and taste for our young people.  A shared 

lunch followed. In the afternoon was the youth sports fest held on our school 

sports field.  I thank Maria and Steve as well as all our Pastoral Council members 

for the well-planned activities of the day for our children and young people. 
 

 

Most of you if not all of you must have heard of the devastating flash floods in 

Kerala, south of India. There were more than 300 confirmed dead. Some are still 

missing and thousands have lost their houses, mostly the poor ones. We have 

prayed for the people in Kerala in our 3 parish Masses last weekend.  Our parish 

also donated $2,000 to help the victims. We sent our money-donation directly to 

the Salesian Priests and Brothers who are stationed in the hard- hit areas and these 

religious missionary priests and brothers have been directly involved in assisting 

the victims in Kerala. Let us continue to pray for them and all those victims of 

disasters and calamities. 
 

 

PKF Australia is an accountant member group who specialise in financial      

auditing.  The Archdiocese of Brisbane hires them each year as external auditors 

to carry out the annually audit on all parishes.  On 16 August 2018, we received a 

letter from the Vicar General, Monsignor Peter Meneely. In that letter, he 

acknowledged receipt of the audited financial statements of St. Edwardôs Parish 

for the year ended 31 December 2017. The Vicar General also expressed his   

gratitude and thanks to our parish for the cooperation and assistance we showed to 

the Archdiocese in improving its financial transparency and accountability. Parish 

bookkeeping is laborious because it is a meticulous job. Hence, I am grateful to 

Cheryl McCaffery, who is working with us not only as parish secretary but also as 

our very effective and efficient parish bookkeeper. Cheryl has been in our parish 

office for almost 3 years now, and she does her 2 big jobs as smooth as silk! 
 

 

As our parish community celebrates its 40th birthday this year, our Church  

building and Parish Hall are already 30 years old. Major repairs are inevitable. 

The Churchôs roof, for example, is now leaking which affects the ceiling. Initial 

quotes we received might reach to almost $100,000 for the replacement of roof 

and the affected ceiling. We are also awaiting some quotes for replacing the 

whole ceiling of our Parish hall which is now occupied by OSCH. I will keep you 

posted about these major repairs when we have all the quotes ready and after our 

deliberation with the members of our Finance Council. 
 

 

Looking ahead, we have 2 important events for next month: September 8         

Saturday for our Menôs Retreat with Fr. Ray Sanchez; and September 29 Saturday 

for our Womenôs Retreat with Mrs. Grace Harwood who is highly recommended 

by the Archdiocese of Brisbane. Grace is a Counsellor by profession. I encourage 

everyone to please come on board and listen to the wisdom of our invited  

speakers. Please bring a plate and drinks for a shared lunch after the retreat.  

Registration is now open at the main door of the Church. 
 

Fr. Marce  
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Senior Group Update Mass : 11 September 
@ 9:00am.  

 

 

At this Mass Father also will have 

an Anointing Of The Sick.   Join us for 

morning tea afterwards in the  

hospitality area.  
 

          Friday August 31st  
Easts Leagues Club,  

40 Main avenue, Coorparoo  

for lunch today at 12 noon. 

Meeting at the church at 

11:15am  
 

Numbers to me by Wednesday 29th of August.  
 

Noelene Magee    Home: 3208 5304    

   Mob: 0409 261 639 

Parish Hospitality Teams 

Join us and the Parish Community for a cuppa and 

refreshments in the covered area at the side of the 

Church.   

 

09.09.2018 @ 8:30am Mass 

Al Silaganôs Team 
 

Birthday & Anniversary Celebrations   

22ndð23rd September 2018 

MASS TIMES 02ndð08th September 2018  

Sunday, 

02 September 

  

8.30am Mass 
 

6.00pm Mass 
 

22nd Sunday in 

Ordinary Time 

Monday, 

03 September 
 

7:00am Rosary 

7:30am Mass 

 

St Gregory  

the Great 

Tuesday, 

04 September 

 

7:30am Mass 

 

9:00am Mass 

Yurana Nursing 

Homeð

Everyone 

Welcome 

Wednesday, 

05 September 
 

 

7:00pm Mass 

Adoration 

Thursday, 

06 September 
 

7:30am Mass 

Friday, 

07 September 
 

7:00am Rosary 

7:30am Mass 

Saturday 

08 September 
 

7:30am Mass 

The Nativity of 

the Blessed 

Virgin Mary 
  

5:30pm 

Reconciliation 
 

6:00pm Mass 

 

 

St Edwardôs Parish Annual Men's Retreat 
 

Saturday, 08 September 2018 
'A Spirituality for Men.'  

 

Retreat conducted by  

Rev Fr Ray Sanchez cp 

At St Edward the Confessor Church 

All are welcome 

 

The retreat will begin from 9 am until 12.30 pm. Please 

bring and plate of food and drink to share for Morning Tea 

& lunch. 
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             фΥолŀƳ CƛǊǎǘ /ƻƴŦŜǊŜƴŎŜ 
             млΥпрŀƳ {ƴŀŎƪǎ 
             ммΥолŀƳ {ŜŎƻƴŘ /ƻƴŦŜǊŜƴŎŜ 
             мнΥолǇƳ [ǳƴŎƘ ǿƛǘƘ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀƴǘǎ         
 ¢ƘŜƴ ŘŜǇŀǊǘǳǊŜ 

 

tƭŜŀǎŜ ǊŜƎƛǎǘŜǊ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǎƘŜŜǘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ōŀŎƪ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ /ƘǳǊŎƘΦ   

Mass of Thanksgiving 

40 years Parish of St Edward the 

Confessor 

 

It was with great joy that St Edwardôs 

Parish community came together last 

week-end to celebrate the 40th Anniversary of our Parish.   

Fr Marce together with Fr Dan Ryan and Fr Leo Burke  

concelebrated the Eucharist of Thanksgiving for our parish  

community.  It was also rewarding to have the opportunity to 

meet with Sr Gay and Sr Gayle, who, together with other  

religious had contributed significantly to the spiritual  

development of the Parish.   

Many of the past parishioners had travelled long distances to 

participate in the celebration, to give thanks and enjoyed the 

opportunity to share stories and highlights of wonderful  

moments in this community.  The gathering afterwards, with 

the cutting of the cake and the sausage sizzle was enjoyed and 

our thanks go out to the hard work of the organisers.  

We are greatly blessed for what St Edwardôs has done and 

what it continues to do today to spread the Word and sustain 

Christian values in our modern society. 

Rick Sheehan 

Principal 

Phone:  07 3208 0922 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjN8IW46uvUAhXHa7wKHcybBZUQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.stedwards.qld.edu.au%2F&psig=AFQjCNFMmGQYVfLhAGQ0kzHDY4unSg_aWg&ust=1499127260967249


       Church Ministersõ Rosters for next weekend 08thñ09th September 2018  

If you are new to the  
Parish or are visiting,  

Welcome!  
We are glad you have come to share Eucharist with 
us today. Please leave your details with the parish 
office on 3299 2000 so that  Fr. Marce and a  
member of our Parish Pastoral Council can reach 
out to you with a formal welcome.    Thank you 

 Saturday @ 6:00pm Sunday @ 8:30am  {ǳƴŘŀȅ Ϫ сΥллǇƳ 

Holy Mass Coordinators John Wood Steve/Maria Richardson Joey Nicolas 

Parish Choirs  Fatima Parish Youth Voices of Praise 

Overhead Projectionist Volunteer Volunteer Volunteer 

Proclaimers of the Word: 1 Priya or Nina Pereira Esther Isbon Isabelle McCaffery 

Proclaimers of the Word: 2 Annabelle Wessling Evelina Afoa Ella OôBrien 

Communion Ministers Jan McMahon Sulianz Patterson Jed De Chavez 

 Donna Smith Isidore Storey Ian Seneviratne 

 David McLean Mary Alphonce Eldrin Dee 

  Shirley DôMello Jess Gregorio Anna OôBrien 

 Lorie Angcay Jayne Neylan Shane McCaffery 

  Denise Love Celi Arreza 

  Paula Vaise Rita Sarmiento 

Altar Servers Deandra Ganggangan KC Sebil Job Villadolid 

 Deona Ganggangan Kim Silagan Christine Ferrer 

Childrenôs Liturgy    

 Children's Liturgy  
  

September 02 & 16, October 21,  

November 04 & 18, December 02 

We here at the Parish of St Edward the Confessor, as part of the Archdiocese of Brisbane  
MUST ABIDE BY AND ADHERE TO THE REQUIREMENTS OF THE PRIVACY ACT AND THE AUSTRALIAN  
PRIVACY PRINCIPLES. Archdiocesan Website www.bne.catholic.net.au or www.stewardsdaisyhill.org.au  

We are also compelled to adhere to the Policy of the Safeguarding Children & Vulnerable Adults  

https://brisbanecatholic.org.au/support/safeguard/ 
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Amen 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwi_p-mmqbzVAhXCn5QKHa5jCzUQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Ffbcmorrisville.org%2F&psig=AFQjCNFEoYzhySy9mkWv8RJPfO2nAmiihg&ust=1501892724186640

